
For the week of 4/8/24

Hoover  
Happenings



Mrs. Suder’s Third Grade  
Class!

We spent some time in class reading and talking about different 
cultures. We looked at how we see aspects of different cultures in 

the fairytales we have read. 

Students created posters and presented what they learned to the 
class. Some students were very nervous about talking in front of the 

class, but they all did very well. 





Spring was springing as we enjoyed some extra time outside 
enjoying the weather (see pictures on next slide).

We also had ELA M-STEP, 3rd grade’s first ever M-STEP test. It was a 
challenging new experience, and the students stepped up and did 
their best.

We’ve been talking a lot about culture AND we started working on 
our own versions of fairy tales. Students have lots of good ideas.

Mrs. Parmelee’s  
Third Grade Class





We had such a fun field trip to the MI Science 
Center on Friday. We learned how storms form, 
what a spaceship looks like on the inside, how a 
tornado happens and even what it takes to lift 
1,000 lbs! We learned a ton and didn’t even 
realize! 

Mrs. Houston’s 
Fourth Grade 

Class





Ms. Johnson’s Fourth Grade Class
Our Field Trip to the 

Michigan Science Center
Was

Amazing!





Fifth Grade Class

We had a very unique week. 
Starting the M-step, finished up 
our adventure narratives and 
printed them. We crafted again 
to bring happiness into our 
hallways. 

Mr. 
LeMere’s



Mrs. 
Bienstock’s 
Fifth Grade 
Class

And just like that! Testing 
season is upon us! 5th grade is a 
doozy to say the least but we 
are READY TO SHINE! This 
week we kicked things off with 
the ELA MSTEP! Kids were 
TOOPERS and did their very 
best, taking their time and 
reading thru the materials like 
the Reader Leaders they are! 
And in between we got some 
silly moments in with our life 
skill lessons in talking about 
dealing with STRESS! 





This week we began taking the M-Step, which the the state 
standardized testing. In addition, we have been making our own 
fidgets by making lanyards. On Friday, we made slime and discussed 
the importance of following directions and recognizing the mistakes 
that could happen when you don’t. 

Ms. Surratt’s  
  Class





Happy Spring Hoover Families!  At two different times during the 
year, the PBIS Team at Hazel Park sends out a survey to families 
to get your feedback on how you feel about the school.

As we look forward to planning for the Fall this gives the Team a 
great idea of how to make positive changes for all of the 
students at Hoover.  Please take a few minutes to fill out the 
survey:   https://www.pbisassessment.org/Anon/zv6105o72G0   

Mrs. Miller
Hoover -Social Worker

https://www.pbisassessment.org/Anon/zv6105o72G0



